
 

 
 

 11 March 2019  

 

 

Kia koutou,  
 

Re:  Whānau Picnic 

 

A reminder our Whānau Picnic will be held tomorrow, Tuesday 12th March from  

5:00-7:00pm at the Edendale Reserve (next door to the Plunket). Access to Edendale 

Reserve is off Sandringham Road or Shorwell Street. There will be NO access to the field 

via school. 

 

The Friends of Edendale will be holding a sausage sizzle and selling ice blocks. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Ngā mihi. 

Nā. 
 

 
Jonathan Ramsay 

Principal  | Tumuaki 

 

 
 


